

Neah-Kah-Nie School District No. 56

NEHALEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

36300 Eighth Street • PO Box 190 • Nehalem, OR 97131-0190

(503) 355-3650 • Toll free 1(888)218-2455 • Fax: (503) 368-7721

Kristi Mills, Principal Amy Cram, Secretary

Seagull Spirit!

April 16, 2024

Dear Limbwalkers Tree Works,,

On behalf of Nehalem Elementary School, I would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation of wood chips for our walking track. Your contribution will have a significant impact on our school community, enhancing both the aesthetics and functionality of our outdoor space.

Your support enables us to create a safer and more enjoyable environment for our students, staff, and visitors to engage in physical activity and enjoy the beauty of nature. The wood chips will not only improve the appearance of our walking track but also provide a comfortable and resilient surface for walking and running activities.

We are truly grateful for your commitment to supporting education and fostering a healthy lifestyle among our students. Your generosity exemplifies the spirit of community partnership, and we are honored to have such dedicated and caring organizations like yours in our community.

With warm regards,

Nehalem Elementary Principal,

Kristi Mills